
I think that all sexualisation of children is not only wrong but outrageous. Parents are 
the only ones with any rights in this area and they should be supported in terms of the 
children being protected from any sexualisation.  
 
The innocence of children is sacred and should be preserved at all costs. Jesus had 
very harsh things to say about anyone who corrupted children. I suggest that 
politicians take that on board ASAP. 
 
The government should protect the family from any noxious influences including 
television, internet, mobile phone images and so on. No sexual images should reach 
any children as far as is possible. Parents should decide when children learn anything 
about sexual matters. 
 
Greg Byrne 


	AsposePdfKitLogoTextField6334413129160386901669453535: 


